February 07, 2024

The Bell County Water Control and Improvement District No. 1 of Bell County, Texas held an Annual
Water Conservation and Planning Meeting, at Milestone Memories & Event Center located at 2501 S WS
young Drive Suite 209, Killeen, TX 76542, at 09:00a.m., on the 7th day of February 2024.

In attendance: Robert R Robinson, President; Kenny Wells, Vice President; Sandra Blankenship, Secretary;
Dale Treadway, Director; Ricky Wilson, Director; Brian Dosa, Fort Cavazos Representative.

President Robinson opened the meeting at 09:05 am.

Aaron Able, BRA Water Services Manager, presented the Water Supply/Drought Status & Integrated
Water Resources Plan.

Jason Dominguez, Belton Water Plant Superintendent, discussed WCID’s current drought contingency
plan.

Ricky Garrett, WCID General Manager, reviewed extreme case scenarios regarding the drought for Lake
Belton and Lake Stillhouse Hollow.

David Smith P.E., CDM-Smith, discussed the best place in Bell County for ASR and why.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:03 am.




